
                                       

This term we will be 

reading: 

The Three Little Pigs  

                    

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back! 

 Hello and welcome back after a far longer than expected break from 
school! All of our pupils have settled into their new class marvellously and 
this is testament to all of the wonderful work you did with them during 
their time at home.  

We will spend the next few weeks getting to know our environment, 
getting to know each other and engaging in lots of sensory activities so 
needless to say we will be getting messy!  

We are focusing on our social and communication skills a lot over the 
coming weeks in order to help us to adapt to our new school 
environment.  
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Sensory Exploration  

 

We have been exploring a range of sensory activities and 

experiences so far this half term and have had so much fun doing 

so! We have got a little bit messy in the process!  

   

 
 

 

 Over the course of the half term the children will be 

learning to make Banana and Oat Healthy Biscuits! We 

will make it every week and the children will receive less 

support each week with the eventual goal of making it 

themselves with simply visual support!  

 

Teachers Chris and Leanne 
Learning Support: Terri, Mollie and 

Shauna 
Care Assistant: Jo 

 
If you have any questions or concerns 

regarding your child, please do not 
hesitate to speak to us. 

 We are here to help. Thank you. 
 


